
JAMES P. SCANLAN
2638 39th Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20007
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January 17, 1995

CONFIDENTIAL

David Margolis HAND DELIVERED
Associate Deputy Attorney General
United States Department of Justice
10th Street & Constitution Ave., N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20530

Dear Mr. Margolis:

Enclosed is the additional material I stated that I would be
sending you. Like much of the other material I provided to the
Attorney General, this material concerns actions of Independent
Counsel attorneys in attempting to establish a conspiracy
involving Deborah Gore Dean and John N. Mitchell.

With regard to the issue of whether the materials I provided the
Attorney General should be first referred to Arlin M. Adams, the
enclosed materials suggest further arguments against that course
of action. If you are now fully familiar with the materials
already provided, it should be evident to you that there is
reason to believe that attorneys of the Office of Independent
Counsel may not provide honest answers to questions regarding
their understandings of the underlying facts, and the motivations
for certain actions they took, in the prosecution of Deborah Gore
Dean. The enclosed materials involve a variety of matters not
previously brought to the attention of Independent Counsel
attorneys. Investigation of these matters is more likely to
reveal the truth if Independent Counsel attorneys are not
informed of the content of the materials.

Sincerely,

/s/ James P. Scanlan

James P. Scanlan

Enclosure


